
Budget Recommendation Fact Sheet 
Fiscal Year 2024

DEPARTMENT OF PROCUREMENT SERVICES 035 

$14.61million
FY24 Proposed Budget 

$2.0
More than the Revised 
FY23 Budget

Personnel Services category is set to grow by 
$1.5 million, representing an 13.86% increase 
compared to the revised FY23 budget.

Of the funding, totaling 80.87%, is derived from 
the Corporate Fund in FY24, representing an 
15.96% increase compared to the revised FY23 
budget.  

In the proposed FY24 Budget, there are 
allocations for 136 FTEs, which represents an 
increase of 3 FTEs compared to the FY23 
budget. 
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Appropriations by Fund Type ($ thousands)

Permanent FTEs by Fiscal Year and Fund Type 
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Appropriation by Category ($ thousands)
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